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<b) uignatuire subject to ratification, acceptance or approval,
folloved by ratification, acceptance or approval; or

(c) accession.

<2) Ratification, acceptance, approval or accession shall be effected
by the deposit of an instrument to that effect vith the Secretary-
General.

(3) The Secretary-General shall inform ail States that have signed
the Convention or acceded to it and the Director-Generai of the
International Labour Office of any signature or of the deposit of any
instrument of ratification, acceptance, approval or accession and the
date of its deposit.

ARTICLE XIV

&trM into Force

(1) The Convention shall enter into force twelve months af'ter the
date on which not less than twenty-five States, the combined merchant
fleets of which constitute flot less than fifty per cent of the gross
tonnage of the vorldls merchant shipping of ships of 100 gross registur
tons or more, have either sipied it vithout resez-vation as to
ratification, acceptance or approva. or deposited the requisite
instruments of ratification, acceptance, approval or accession in
accordance with Article XIII.

(2) nie Secretar-General shall inform ail States that have signed
the Convention or acceded to it of the date on vhich it enters into
force.

(3) Any instrument of ratification, açceptance, approyaJ. or accession
deposited during the twelve months referred to in paragraph (1) shall
take effect on the coming into force or the Convention or three months
after the deposit of suich instrument, 'whichever is the later date.

<(4) Any instrument or ratification, acceptance, approvai or accession
deposi.ted after the date on vhich the Convention entera into force
shah take effect three montha after the date of deposit.


